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I fully support SB 853 

It should not be the tax payers burden to pay for those that work remotely from 

another state. Not even sure how that works, surely if they decided to live elsewhere 

they can pay their own way to and from work. Better yet, they should be required to 

live in Oregon and PAY state taxes like the rest of us. 

Please support this bill, HB 853 

 


